Services will be held, on average, every second Sunday in the church hall and not in
the Sanctuary. There is capacity currently for 20 people to worship together safely.
Any more than 20 will, unfortunately, have to be turned away.

Entrance to the church hall will be through the Ramp Door at the rear of the
building, leading into the Vestibule and departure will be through the door to the
Patio area, ensuring a one-way system.

On arrival, you will be asked to scan the Track and Trace QR code on your mobile. If
you are unable to do this, your details will be logged by one of the Church Stewards.
You will be asked if you have any symptoms of Covid 19 Virus and will have your
temperature checked with a “No Contact” thermometer. Anyone who indicates that
they have, or have recently had symptoms or whose temperature reading is above
the normal range will be asked to return home.

If you come without a mask, you will be provided with one. Please remember that
you are obliged to wear your mask at all times.

You will be invited to sanitise your hands on arrival and again on departure.

The reflective service will last between 30 and 35 minutes. It may include music but
there will not be any singing.

You will be given a single-use reflective service sheet.

Until further notice, there will not be a Communion Service.

If you need to use the toilet, you should exit the church hall via the door to the Patio,
go round the building and re-enter via the Ramp Door. After using the toilet, you
must wipe all surfaces you have touched, including the flush handle, with the wipes
provided and dispose of them in the pedal bins provided for that purpose.



